July 17, 1983

To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing tnis letter in support of
Shree Bhagwan Rajneesh. I am not a disciple
of Rajneesh, however I do feel tnat he is an
exctraordinarily intelligent and enlightened in-
dividual who has made many contributions to so-
ciety.

Bhagwan has written nundreas of books, ana
he has given countless lectures, of a religious
and phiLosophical nature. The majority of hais
followers are educated, professional people who
also contribute to a higer quality of life both
in the United States and world-wide.

I urge the Immigration and Naturalization
Service to reconsider Rajneesh's application
to remain in this country. He has been a unique
asset thus far and will continue to be for as
long as he is in residence here.

Sincerely,
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Robyn S.  Ziebert

Refugee Program
Adminisctrarcor
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